
 

 
Board of Commissioners 

 

This meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities or persons who wish to attend but 
do not have computer access or cell phone access. If you require special accommodations, 
please contact the Port of Astoria at least 48 hours prior to the meeting by calling  
(503) 741-3300 or via email at admin@portofastoria.com. 

 

Frank Spence – Chairman 422 Gateway Ave., Suite 100  
Robert Stevens – Vice-Chair Astoria, OR 97103 
Dirk Rohne – Secretary Phone: (503) 741-3300 
James Campbell – Treasurer Fax: (503) 741-3345 
Scott McClaine – Assistant Secretary/Treasurer www.portofastoria.com 

 
Executive Session Notice 

February 1, 2022 at 3 pm 
Via Videoconference* 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
*To maintain social distancing, this meeting will be held via Zoom.  
Login instructions will be emailed directly to meeting participants. 

 
 

The Executive Session is closed to the public and will be held for the following consideration: 
 

 
➢ To consult with counsel concerning the legal rights and duties of a public body with 

regard to current litigation or litigation likely to be filed; pursuant to ORS 
192.660(2)(h). 

 
 
 

 
 

tel://15037413300/
mailto:admin@portofastoria.com?subject=Public%20Meeting%20Accommodation%20Request

